Royal Burgh of Wick Community Council

16 January 2020
James Swanson
Secretary
St Fergus Bowling Club
Northcote Street
Wick
KW1 5QP

Dear James,

St Fergus Bowling Club — Proposed Asset Transfer

I write on behalf of the Royal Burgh of Wick Community Council to wholeheartedly support
your application for an asset transfer from Highland Council of a vacant garage area adjacent
to your clubhouse to enable you to construct an indoor bowling facility.

Bowling both indoor and outdoor is a popular activity in Wick but the vagaries of weather
affect the outdoor game and the availability of venues affect the indoor game. This proposed
dedicated indoor facility would be ideal for dealing with both these problems. We believe the
proposal would be a major boost to sporting/recreation facilities in the town and we would
urge you to open the facilities up to visitors which would help address the current lack of wet
weather activities in the area. We would also hope that you would be able to work with local
schools to encourage youngsters to take up the sport.

We wish you every success with this exciting venture.

Yours sincerely

John Bogle

Secretary, Roval Burgh of Wick Community Council
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